
Constitutional Statement 

7-19-21- On July 1, 2021 Sheriff Brian Burnett released the attached Constitutional Statement. 

On July 15, 2021 Sheriff Burnett, who is also the Vice President on the Washington State Sheriff’ Association 
board, joined 36 other Sheriffs by signing a statement supporting and safeguarding Washingtonian’s 
constitutional rights. 

Please see both statements attached and pictures from the July 15, 2021 signing below. 
*Group photo was taken on July 15, 2021. Not all supporting Sheriffs were able to attend this meeting, but all 37 have
signed and endorsed this statement. 
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July 1, 2021 

 

With much discussion and concern voiced by Chelan County residents and others on the 
topic of the U.S. and Washington State Constitutions, I feel it warranted to send the following 
message for all citizens and visitors to Chelan County in order to safeguard any concerns or 
fears they may have on this topic. 

Prompted by increasing public concern to safeguard constitutional rights and as the elected 
Sheriff of Chelan County, Washington, I soundly reaffirm my sworn oath to “support, obey, 
and defend” the Constitution of the United States and the Constitution of the State of 
Washington. 

I humbly serve as the chief law enforcement executive of Chelan County in this great State of 
Washington.  As such, I publicly reassert my individual duty to defend the inherent rights 
guaranteed and protected by the Constitution for all citizens of Chelan County. 

Importantly, the Second Amendment of our divinely inspired Constitution clearly states        
“… the right of the people to keep and bear Arms shall not be infringed”.  I hereby recognize a 
significant principle underlying the Second Amendment: the right to keep and bear arms is 
indispensable to the existence of a free people. 

As your elected Sheriff, I pledge to do everything within my power to steadfastly protect the 
Second Amendment and all other individual rights guaranteed by the Constitution.  I 
understand that the destructive influences currently existing in our country will only relent 
when men and women everywhere genuinely care for each other. In order to be a strong and 
prosperous people, we must rely on Providence, and care deeply about preserving the 
Constitution and its freedoms. 

                 

Respectfully, 

  

Brian Burnett 

Chelan County Sheriff 
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